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I am writing to express my concern regarding the C&H Hog Facility, upstream from
Buffalo National River. I am a former Ozark resident, and although I now live in Los
Angeles, my partner and I regularly vacation in the Ozarks to canoe, kayak, hike,
and camp along the Buffalo River--arguably one of the most beautiful national parks
in the country. The potential environment fallout from the Hog Facility would not
only destroy the area, but also result in a significant decline in tourism revenue
generated by individuals such as myself.
Sincerely,
Monica Steinberg
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